
 
 
25 April 2018  
 
Dear Parents  
 
First Holy Communion is Sunday 13th May at 10 am in St Malachy’s Church.  
Children and their families are invited back to school after the ceremony for 
refreshments and photographs.  (Letter attached for P4 parents).  Traditionally P3 
parents helped with serving refreshments so we would ask P3 parents to 
volunteer on the day. 
 
School will be closed on Friday 4th and Monday 7th May as well as Friday 25th and 
Monday 28th May for the bank holidays.  
 
The final school development day will be Monday 14th May therefore school will 
be closed for all pupils on that day.  There are no more additional closures this 
school year.  
 
Confirmation will take place for P7 children on Saturday 19th May in St Patrick’s 
Cathedral at 2 pm.   
 
Our Shared Education project with Saints & Scholars IPS is going well.  Currently 
we are involved in both music and numeracy initiatives in Key Stage 2.   
 
Eighteen P7 children will be going to Paris as part of a joint trip with Saints and 
Scholars IPS and the Royal Prep School on Tuesday 1st May for 4 days.  We wish 
them a safe journey.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
PAUL DUGGAN 
Principal 
 



 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


